
FYI

Grandparents are invited to join us on Tuesday 29th October.
 12md- Join your grandchildren in the classroom for fun activities
12.45pm - Special Grandparent day assembly
1pm - Picnic lunch and special blue treats for sale. All money raised will
support Beyond Blue.

25/09/2024

Notes for the 10 day program have been sent home via School
Bytes. Cost is $100 per child which covers the pool entry and bus
We need firm numbers by the 18th October. All students are
encouraged to participate. If you would like you child to take part
please sign the permission note by the 18th October. Payments can
be made in installments and the final payment is due 22/11/24.

SWIM SCHEME 25/11 - 6/12

Friday is the last day of Term 3. 
Staff  and staff return for Term 4 on Monday 14th October. 
We wish everyone a safe and happy holiday

HAPPY HOLIDAYS

Kindystart begins for our 2025 Kindergarten students on Wednesday 6th
November from 9am - 10.45am. Kindystart will run for 4 weeks.
6th November: Kindy 2025 in class with Mrs Herbert; Parent session in the
library with Mr Ireland and Kaylene
13th November: Parents drop kids to Kindystart and enjoy some free time until
they pick up their children at 10.45am
20th November: Same as week 2
27th November: Last week of Kindystart. Students will be with Mrs Herbert
while the parents have a session in the library with Mrs Russell and Jess.
There will be a graduation ceremony at 10.30am.

KINDERGARTEN 2025 ORIENTATION

GRANDPARENT’S DAY 29/10/24

FROM 

THE

CREEK



P&C News

Well done on getting through two terms of 2024! 
Hope everyone has a restful and enjoyable break over the school holidays. 

Friday 5th July CANTEEN 
Sausage sizzle for students and for parents who wish to join them for lunch prior to the

encouragement assembly. 
Orders are due in Thursday 4th of July, there will be some extras to purchase on the

day. 

We are a fresh P&C committee and would love some parent feedback on matters
regarding school, harvest festival, and fundraising. Please could you take a few minutes

by following the link or QR code to fill out a short parent survey. Thankyou! 

Wyong Creek PS Parent Survey 2024

https://forms.gle/nJ6YXGX1AeuToWCT7

K-2  Norah Head Lighthouse excursion
30/10/24

K-2 students will be visiting the Norah Head Lighthouse and
rock platform on Wednesday 30th October. The cost will be

$20 per student which covers the entry fee and bus
transport. Notes and payment due by  25/10/24.

There will be an opportunity for a few parent helpers to join
us on the excursion to help with supervision. If you would like
to volunteer please fill in the section on the permission note.

You must have a valid WWCC. A ballot will be held if more
parents volunteer than is needed.

Year 6 Farewell
The Year 6 Farewell will be held on Thursday 5th
December from 6pm-8pm at Yarramalong Valley

Farmstay. Invitations have been sent home today. 

Presentation Day Assembly
Our annual Presentation Day will be held on Wednesday

11th December at 9.15am. All welcome.
Last day of term  4 is Wednesday 18th December.

Please Call First
Just a reminder that if you need to see a teacher regarding a school matter
please remember to make an appointment. All visitors on offical school business
(parent appointment) need to check in using the QR code in the front office. 

As we wrap up Term 3 and embark on a well-deserved break, I would like to extend a
heartfelt farewell and best wishes for a safe and enjoyable holiday to our wonderful
school community. May this time be filled with joy, relaxation, and precious moments
with loved ones. Take care, stay safe, and we look forward to welcoming you back
refreshed and rejuvenated for Term 4 on Monday 14th October. 
Farewell and safe holidays!                                                              
 David Ireland. Principal.

https://forms.gle/nJ6YXGX1AeuToWCT7

